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NEWS RELEASE

FROM

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL
Reprieve for PCSOs
Sandy Town Council welcomes the recent decision announced by Police and Crime Commissioner Olly Martin to prevent the threatened cuts to Bedfordshire’s PCSOs.  

Town Mayor, Susan Sutton said “We welcome the announcement that the Police budget has been amended in order to maintain frontline policing and safeguard our PCSOs.  We value the support of our local policing team including our PCSOs especially at a time when fears about crime and anti-social behaviour are widespread in our community.  It is also important that residents are clear about police funding and that funds to support the police come primarily from the Police precept.”
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For further information contact:

Delia Shephard

Town Clerk
Sandy Town Council

10 Cambridge Road 

SANDY    SG19 1JE 

Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527       
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk

